
  

   December 2014 

Dec. 5 – 10 000 Villages  
Dec. 11 – Advent Mass 
Dec. 12 – School Formal 
Dec. 12 – At Risk Letters are mailed home.  
Dec. 19 – Last day of classes 
 

Christmas Charity at O’Gorman High 
 

As part of the annual Christmas drive, the staff and students continue to 
donate and support our local Christmas Basket food drive. Through a 
variety of fundraising events, the student population donated a total of 
$760.00 to Father Pat and St. Anthony’s Christmas Basket campaign. The 
money donated will help purchase a variety of items that are needed for 
each basket.  
Prior to our Advent Mass, Halle MacKenzie (OSO member) addresses the 
student body regarding the funds raised for the Christmas baskets and then 
presents the cheque to Father Pat.  
 

 
 
Members of the O’Gorman Student Organization, also helped load and 
deliver these Christmas basket to a number of local families on Thursday, 
December 11th.    
A big thank you to everyone, for their continued support on this annual 
event. Great job everyone! 
 

Together, working as a community, wishes can come true! 
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